
Summer Season 
Planning

2021



Goal
HBYB was not able to hold a Winter or Spring season for 2021, so we are looking 
to create a Summer season. 

There is high demand and interest from the community and parents want their kids 
to get back to playing basketball again as soon as it is safe and allowable. 

HBYB wants to be in the position to help our parents by being there for their kids 
this summer. 
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Type of Season
With Covid-19 numbers dropping and vaccinations increasing daily, we believe we 
will be able to run a season with games this summer. That’s our goal. Whether 
those games are outside, inside, or both we are planning to play with Covid-19 
precautions such as masks, hand sanitizing stations, etc. as appropriate. 

We are 100% aware that the Covid-19 situation could change for the worse 
between now and then, but we remain positive that the future holds good news. 
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Season Schedule

Open Registration: May 10th 
Close Registration: June 21st 

Season Start: July 6th 
Season End Date: August 15th
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Courts Requested
There are two possibilities in terms of what courts we would be requesting 
depending on whether we can play indoors, or are relegated to outdoors only. 

Indoor Allowed: 
Community Center Court
Clark Courts (at least 1)
(Valley School courts, indoor and outdoor will also be requested from school board)

Outdoor Only: 
Clark Courts (both) 
Edith Rodaway Courts (both)
(We would request outdoor courts at Valley School as well)
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Game Play Time Slots
Days of the Week: 
7 days a week

Times: 
Weekdays - 4pm start, 9pm finish
Weekends - 9am start, 8pm finish 

We would not need the courts for all of those times, and would schedule 
accordingly based on registration and the number of teams we have. 
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Community Interest
In a survey we ran in the Fall of 2020 we had over 400 kids who were interested in 
a Summer season if we were not able to do a Winter/Spring season. Since then 
our pre-registration that we ran last fall and continue to leave open continues to 
grow and is beyond 600 participants. While we don’t expect all of those 
pre-registered to participate in Summer, it shows an incredible desire and interest 
to get back out on the courts. 

In order to help us meet the demand and interest of the parents we hope that the 
City of Hermosa Beach will work with HBYB to create a fantastic summer season 
that kids will get kids back on the courts playing the sport they love. 
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THANK YOU!


